
From: Isabel Sheridan [mailto:iasheridan44@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 10:06 AM 
Cc: Mary Peveto 

Subject: Fwd: HB3492 testimony  
 

I live upwind (NW Marshall St. and 25th Ave.) from ESCO (NW Vaughn and 25th Ave.).  I 

simply want the air in my neighborhood - and in other neighborhoods in Oregon - to be 

healthy.  I live in a condo next door to two houses - with a total of 5 children under the age of 

12.  I want them to live long, healthy lives.  And heavy metals in their air is not the way to do 

that.   

  

HB3492 is no magic bullet, but it is a start.  I am a member of NCA and have been a regular at 

DEQ meetings on ESCO permitting.  The same interminable process is now going on in North 

Portland re Daimler.  "Process" meetings, where everyone shares and nothing gets done is not 

making our air cleaner; we need a law.   
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